
South Kwai Chung Maternal and Child Health Centre 

Temporary Closure 

 

Due to service adjustment, South Kwai Chung Maternal and Child Health Centre will 

be temporarily closed on 17 October 2022 (Monday) until further notice.  The 

affected clients can continue to receive service at Tsing Yi Maternal and Child Health 

Centre.  For service timetable and details, please visit Family Health Service website 

(http://www.fhs.gov.hk). 
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